
LIVERMORE K9 FOUNDATION 
Protecting those that protect us 

December 12, 2023 

Altamount Cruisers \
Gabbie Reichmutch 
P.O. Box 2144 
Livermore, CA 94551 

Dear Altamont Cruisers, 

On belialf of the Livermore K9 Foundation we wish to express our sincere appreciation 
for your generous donation of $1,500.00 dated December 12, 2023 check # 2286. 
Thank you for thinking of our foundation! Your contribution will assist us in caring for our ( 
law enforcement K9s throughout their careers and retirement. 

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation. The Livermore K9 
Foundation is a 501(c)(3) with tax ID 81-5353861. Your contribution is tax deductible to 
the extent allowed by law. Please keep this letter as your receipt for tax purposes. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Mondon - Secretary 

Livermore K9 Foundation 

PO BOX 1064, Livermore, CA 94551 (925) 495-1153 
www^.livermorek9.org 

livermorek9foundation@gmail.com 


